
Dear Parent, 
 
As part of your child’s physical education he/she will be participating 
in weekly PE  sessions. These sessions will mainly focus on the gross 
motor skills of  running, climbing, balancing and jumping.  
 
For safety reasons your child will need a pair of shorts and a T-shirt. 
Please label each item of clothing and place them in an appropriate 
bag. Your child’s PE bag can be left on their peg  throughout the term.  
 
Thank You 
 
 
Mrs Stidwell 
 
 
 


